
  Review of the IASC products:  invitation to participate

 TAKE A SURVEY!

Since 1992, the Inter-Agency 
Standing Committee (IASC) 

has issued policy statements, 
guidelines, and manuals, 

which help to set
the normative frameworks, 

common standards and 
good practice for

humanitarian community.

The IASC is now reviewing 
a selection of IASC products 

to find out:

‘Are these products known?’,
‘Are they used?’,

‘How can they be made 
more accessible?’.

All humanitarian workers 
are invited to give their views 

on IASC products using 
short on-line surveys, 

available in English, 
French  and Spanish. 

The surveys are available at:

http://tinyurl.com/iascreview

All surveys remain open until 
end of October 2009.

Many thanks for taking part

http://tinyurl.com/iascreview
http://tinyurl.com/iascreview

